
Headteacher's News

It feels like we are fully back into the swing of
school life this week. I’ve met with teachers to
discuss children’s progress, and it’s been
encouraging to hear about the strides many
are making in their learning.

Teachers will share this progress with you
during the parent consultation meetings next
week. These meetings will be held in the hall,
as in previous years. The online booking portal
closes at the end of the day on Monday, 11th
November. Most of you have already
booked, and I hope the process has been
straightforward.

Parent Consultations letter 2024 .pdf

Next Week

Looking ahead, we’ll be observing
Remembrance Day through my assembly
and a two-minute silence at 11am. Next
week is also ‘Anti-Bullying Week.’ At
Stanningley, we call it ‘Peace Week.’ We’ll
join a national assembly on Wednesday and
engage in purposeful activities linked to this
theme throughout the week.

Well done to our stars of the week!

Year 1: Freddie Carr
Year 2: Franklin Hayes
Year 3: Kiandra Cerqueira
Year 4: Micky McGougan
Year 5: Ellie Brown
Year 6: Evie Bradburn

Our Value for this half term is Politeness

This week in assembly, we discuss the importance
of politeness and good manners. We explored the
different ways we can show respect in school and
at home. We also read Aesop's Fable, the Fox and
the Stork, discussing the message: “People will
treat you the same way you treat them.”.
________________________________________
Attendance

Well done to Year 1 this week for having the
highest attendance across school.

Reception: 94.1%
Year 1: 96.4%
Year 2: 94.7%
Year 3: 93.9%
Year 4: 94.3%
Year 5: 92.8%
Year 6: 94.7%
Whole school attendance this week: 94.4%
________________________________________________

Dates for Your Diary

12th November: Y3/4 Sportshall Athletics
13th & 14th November: Parents’ Evening
15th November: Children in Need –
Non-Uniform Day
19th November: Y5/6 Sportshall Athletics
25th November: Road Safety Day
26th November: Y3/4 Girls Football
Competition
26th November: Winter Voices Concert
16th December: Lower KS2 & KS1 Christmas
Play
17th December (AM): Reception Nativity
17th December: Nursery Sparkle Time
18th December: Church Service & Christmas
Dinner

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W6zA4hSBLmxNVQaoO8fDYm47xlYoqcZg/view?usp=sharing


Year 1 enjoyed making firework music
this week:

Here are some photos from the Harvest
Festival at St Thomas’ Church, held during
the last week of term.

Bramley Baths is crowdfunding to help
repair the school roof. Supporting this
initiative would be a fantastic way to
contribute to your local community if
you're able to.

See link below:

Bramely Baths Fundraising.pdf

Sports News Link:
Stanningley sports news

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16t927TCrz4IEkE_e1Jx6gH0I54RBSSZ_/view?usp=sharing
https://www.stanningleyprimary.com/page.php?id=5604

